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We heartily reject the project as proposed.  This for-profit project will forever scar the beautiful
landscape of  northern New Hampshire.  As proposed,  it will cause the erection of 1100 metal towers at
a time when even the electricity industry is finding this technology to be outmoded.  Bury the darned
thing, and they can begin digging tomorrow!  Thank you, Lt. Col. (ret.) and Mrs. Thomas R. Bearor,
Colebrook, NH
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